White Oak Pond Watershed Association

Incorporated

Holderness, New Hampshire 03245

November 26, 1982

To: Members of the White Oak Pond Watershed Association

From: Bill Perry, Secretary

Greetings:

The year has been blessedly quiet, free to date even from the roar of low-level pursuit planes. (There was, however, some increase in theft and vandalism in dwellings and a difficult fire on an island - see attachment). Nonetheless the Annual meeting was actively attended and the organization continued to participate in local and regional issues, as often by request as by our own initiative.

You will find enclosed:

Minutes of the Annual Meeting of August 29th, with Reports of the Secretary and the Treasurer attached.

Minutes of the Board of Directors for September 5 with letter of the President September 13 re MOA attached.

A list of our Officers and Directors appears on page 3 of the Minutes of the Annual Meeting.

On page 1 of the Minutes of the Board you will find the names of those serving on our working Committees. These persons invite all members to communicate with them regarding any matters bearing on their concerns.

Should you wish to share an observation or concern with any of the Officers, Directors, or Committee members and do not have an address at hand, I shall be glad to forward any letters you may send through me or to provide relevant addresses.

Cordially, -

William G. Perry, Jr.

Secretary

93 Garfield Street Watertown, Mass. 02172